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Hi Summer,

| believe you spoke with Trip Chowdhry (copied on this email) regarding his APN 048-076-120
(Miramar Drive). | think there may have been some miscommunication, what he is looking for is the
letter of potential developability. Can you review his parcel and can this be provided to him?

Let me know if you have any questions.

Gina Brazil, Office Manager

Coastside County Water District

766 Main Street, Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
(650) 276-5002 Direct

(650) 726-4405 District Office

(650) 726-5245 Fax

www.coastsidewater.org
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